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Harrowing 
Resigns as 
NFCUS Chairman

Ideas
Needed!IHI*

■
fliMfe At last week's meeting of the Stu­

dents Representative Council the chair 
of the local committee of the National 
Federation of Canadian University Stu­
dents was vacated as Colin Harrowing 
who has held that position since the 
elections last spring, resigned on the 
grounds that he cannot agree with the 
present N.F.C.U.S. policy. In resign­
ing he stated that the Canadian student 
has no knowledge of what N.F.C.U.S. 
is, why it was formed, how it has 
operated, or what it has done. He 
further pointed out that with a situa­
tion such as this N.F.C.U.S. couldn't 
claim to have the support of even five 
per cent of the Canadian student body.

Mr. Harrowing also stated that he 
was resigning from his position with 
the National Executive. At the recent 
Laval Conference he was elected vice- 
president for the Maritime Region. He 
read his letter of resignation to the 
Council. It stated that he felt some 
uneasiness during the Conference due 
to the manner in which it was con­
ducted, but that he had hoped that 
when once home again he would have 
been able to busy himself with N.F.- 
CU.S. work to the extent that this 
anxiety would have been dispelled. 
However, the letter continued, such had 
not been the case, and ultimately he 
found that he couldn't bring himself 
to agree with the policy and therefore 
couldn’t justify spending valuable time 
to execute what he described as use-

The first of the year's Red 'n Black 
meetings got underway on Saturday 
afternoon, when about forty U.N.B.trs 
plowed through the first real snow 
storm of the year to Memorial Hall. 
Stirling "Shep" Shephard, president of 
the class of '53 and producer of the 
Red 'n Black presided.

The meeting was devoted to business 
as Shep outlined the policy of this 
year's show. He stressed that the party 
at the end of the revue was for "those 
who worked”. He further stated that 
this year it was time to change the re­
vue, try to make it more of a 
show and by so doing try to relieve 
some of the burden formerly placed on 
the M.C.

Anyone with ideas for the show is 
welcome to submit them—as soon after 
Christmas as possible.

At the close of the meeting forms 
were handed out to representatives of 
all classes. They are to be filled in and 
returned to the executive by Christmas, 
so your co-operation is needed when 
your representative calls. It is hoped, 
by the use of these forms, to uncover 
a lot of hidden talent on the campus, 
for we want this to be truly our show.

Remember its up to vou’n me in '53-
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FACULTY CLUB 
PROGRESS

Construction to Begin in the Spring
After several years of investigation, financing and delays, the 

Student Centre of the University of New Brunswick is fast becoming 
a reality. The University Senate approved the plans for the building 
last week, and construction is expected to begin early in the 
Spring. The money for the new centre has been raised by the efforts 
of the Associated Alumni during the past years, and plans include 

most of the facilities now lacking on our campus.

Last term, the students were given a chance to make suggestions 
and recommendations regarding their needs in a new building, and 
the results have been gratifying to most societies and organizations, 
as well as the individual students.

Plans include a cafeteria, common room, offices for the Year 
Book, Brunswickan and S.R.C., ladies' and mens lounges, and 
(at last) a darkroom for the Camera Club.

Prof. Frank Mulligan, secretary of the 
Faculty Club has published the follow­
ing progress report of the club.

The Faculty Club is making some 
headway in its efforts to progress from 
mere existence to constructive activity. 
As you may know, the Council under­
took early in October to sponsor a re­
ception for the Chancellor, but in reply 
to our invitation Lord Beaverbrook 
replied regretfully that it would not be 
possible this fall. He added, however, 
that "on another occasion if you will 
renew your invitation I shall be glad 
to go”. It is reasonable to assume that 
the invitation will be renewed.

For the immediate future, other plans 
are maturing. At the instigation and 
under the direction of Dr. Warren, the 
Club is organizing a Christmas party 
for the children of the faculty, admin­
istrative and maintenance staffs, and 
students, both grads and undergrads. 
This promises to be a major undertak­
ing .complete with Christmas tree, Santa 
Claus, entertainment, refreshments, and 
favours for the children, but Dr. War­
ren and her troop of assistants have 
matters well in hand. The party has 
been planned for Saturday afternoon, 
December 20th, between the hours of 
three and five o’clock.

It was felt by the Council that finan­
cial should be subordinated in this in­
stance. Thus far the Club has been op­
erating comfortably (but not spectacu­
larly) in the black, and it seems worth­
while to take a chance in order to dis­
cover just what we can do.

Apropos of finances, much may de­
pend on our total revenue from mem­
bership dues. To date there are 54 paid- 
up members ( including 3 associate 
members ) who have paid a total of 
$207.00. (The budget estimate was 
$200.00). There are indications that a 
number of others will join now that 
the Membership Committee under Prof- 

McLauglin have settled certain 
questions of statute and dues for the 
library and administrative staffs. As 
always the Treasurer (Mr. Mahan) and 
Secretary are willing at any time to 
receive dues from faculty members who 

(Continued on page 6)

To Go Overseas
less policy.

In resigning from the National Exe­
cutive he suggested an alternative policy 
to make N.F.C.U.S. a truly active body 
in Canadian student affairs. His first 
suggestion was that the present policy 
be thrown out. Secondly, steps should 
be taken to publicize N.F.C.U.S. so that 
every Canadian student would know 
what N.F.C.U.S. was, why it had been 
formed, what it had done, how it had 
operated, and what it hoped to ac­
complish in the years to come. Thirdly, 
he supgested that each local committee 
undertake to have N.F.C.U.S. sponsor 
small projects on each campus. These 
projects could be carried out in the 
immediate future and with little or no 

In fact it was felt that
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l , iThe centre has long been one of the fondest dreams of those
hand to enjoy it when

-
going Up the Hill, and those who will be on 
completed are looking forward to new recreational and employment

facilities. I r wa
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58 Fresh On 
Committee Craze

INVESTORS 
BUY - SELL

expense.
N.F.C.U.S. could be self-sufficient in 
carrying out these small projects by 
making some of them money-raisers. 
By planning projects that worked in­
stead of proposing ' paper” policies the 

of all students could be en-
The Frosh are still at it. On Monday 

they had their second meeting in Mem. 
Hall and after the usual formalities of 
minutes of the last meeting the Social 
committee gave its report. It had de­
cided that a social would be the most 
sure-fire wav of making money as that 
had the least cost of preparation. Dates 
have not yet been fixed, but it will be 
early next term, in all events.

A motion was carried that the Social 
Committee be given power to carry on 
with the final arrangements, and was 
also decided to put two co-eds on the 
Committee. Two of the small band of 
Freshettes eventually volunteered for the

The University Investment Syndicate 
sold its ten shares of industrial stock 
Brazilian Traction at the 17th meeting 
of the syndicate. However, the syndicate 
dipped its fingers back into the pie 
again by purchasing 100 shares of Cold­
stream Copper Mine.

support
listed. Fourthly, he felt that a de­
tailed programme should be worked 
out to show what would be done with 
a $1.00 per capita levy for N.F.C.U.S. 
His final point was that in about five 
years N.F.C.U.S., being sure of solid 
support, could demand a $1.00 levy 
from each student and then go to 
work with a policy on a national level 
such as has been proposed for 1952- 
53, and be sure that something would 
be accomplished.

It was announced last week that 
Wilma Sansom, presently attending the 
University of New Brunswick as a 
post graduate had been awarded a Na­
tional IODE Scholarship to the value 
of $2000.00. She hopes to be accepted 
into the Bristol University in England 
to continue her studies of drama. Cur­
rently working on a thesis dealing with 
"Development of Drama in New Bruns­
wick" Wilma hopes to be able to

well as

Amendments were also made to its 
constitution. For example, the clause 
stating, "New members must be voted 

and obtain a 2-3 vote" was de-

XT

upon
leted from the constitution. It was 
moved and seconded that Mr. Bill Red- 
din refrain from making jokes to our 
guest speakers, especially about Cad­
illacs.

essor
study dramatic literature, as 
in the production of a play. When she 
has completed her studies she would 
the many technical problems involved 
like to work with amateur drama 

in Near Brunswick.

GRADUATE PHOTOS 
The editor of the 1953 Year Book 

has requested that all ‘53 grads hove 
their photos token for the Year Book 
as soon as possible.

job.Mr. R. S. Lambert of R. S. Lambert 
Company was made the fourth honour­
ary member of our growing Syndicate, 
while Jack Foote was added to the 
executive as Statistical Secretary.

This was the last meeting of the 
U.l.S. for the '52 session. It will re­
sume business after the Christmas holi­
days. Shorr'y after its recess, it will 
have as guest speaker, R. S. FitzRan- 
dolph, Comptroller General for New 
Brunswick, who will speak on "How to 
read a financial report". Mr. FitzRan- 
dolph will be one of the many invest­
ment councillors, stock brokers and 
bank managers the U.l.S. plans on 
having as guests in the '53 session.

Jim Bruce, still disgusted with the 
lack of campus entertainment, put forth 
the possibility of having a sleigh-ride 
as a 
money.
another committee formed to investigate 
the possibilities and find out where the 
necessary horses, etc. could be procured. 
Again, it was decided to have a girl on 
the committee.

A Red ’n Black representative, who 
supposed to attend to harangue the 

Frosh into volunteering their talents(?) 
failed to appear. However, Cheeseman, 
a section D recruiter, attempted to give 
an outline of what was wanted.

to raisehighly pleasurable way 
This had the effect of getting

groups

NOTICE FOR NOMINATIONS 
Nominations ore required for the posi­

tion of chairman of the local committee 
of the National Federation of Canadian 
University Students. Nominations must be 
in writing and bear the names of the 
nominee, the nominator, seconder and 
eight other students, The nominations 
must be given to S.R.C. vice-president 
Ion Whitcomb or left at the S.R.C. 
Office as soon as possible.

MALE CHORUS

Art Centre Notice There will be no further meetings of 
the U.N.B. male chorus until Monday, 
January 12 at 7:00 p.m. in Memorial 
Hall. All members are requested to be 

present on that date.

Sunday, December 14th. 
Sibelius Symphony No. 2. 
Excerpts from the Messiah.

was


